Room Aa’s Amazing March News

Our valentine’s Day party was a huge success. All the children had loads of fun!
We made many Valentine’s Day crafts as we listened to our favorite songs. The
children really enjoyed passing out cards and prizes to all of their friends!

Our themes for this month are: Transportation, Saint Patricks Day, Vets, and
Weather. We have several activities and theme related projects to keep Room Aa
engaged as we enter the spring season. For example, we will be making rainbows
and car puppets.

The letters we will be focusing on are: Tt, Uu, Vv and Ww. After we complete
number 20, this month. We will begin our review on all the numbers we have
previously learned. The numbers are 1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8, 9 and 10. We will be
mastering these numbers by doing various activities, such as number worksheets,
and whiteboard tracing exercises.

We are looking forward to warmer weather so we can enjoy our outdoor recess
again!

Happy Spring,
Ms. Leslie, Ms. Elizabeth and Mr Jesus




